
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Johnny Titsworth"
Cc: Kyle Adams; Leslie Garvis; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Gissler A 2 TB WP
Date: Friday, June 10, 2016 12:52:00 PM

RE: Burnett Oil * Gissler A 2 Battery * 30-015-33498 * 2RP-3590
 
Johnny,
 
We can approve the use of Aspen Grow in this area, but we will first need an upfront
delineation and a site map.  Also, this was reported as a 200 bbl spill, but your report calls it
a 2000 bbl spill.  I believe the original reporting is the correct amount.  I would recommend
revising your work plan to avoid any confusion. 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Johnny Titsworth [mailto:jtitsworth@burnettoil.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 9:57 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Cc: Kyle Adams; Leslie Garvis
Subject: Gissler A 2 TB WP
 
All,
  Attached is the work plan for the Gissler A 2 Tank Battery.  Aspen Grow is will be performing the
remediation and after the fourth application of the product, samples will be collected.  The samples
will be taken to an accredited lab for analysis.  Once the analytical has been reviewed, a decision will
be made to continue remediation or to close out the remediation.  If there are any questions or
concerns, feel free to contact us.  Thank you. 
 
Johnny Titsworth
HSE COORDINATOR
 
BURNETT OIL CO., INC.
P.O. Box 188
CR 220 North
Loco Hills, NM 88255
MOBILE: (432)-425-2891
EMAIL: jtitsworth@burnettoil.com
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This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider
information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it
from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any
attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.


